
	
	

 
 
              July 5, 2018 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In an effort to comply with the European Union's Regulation on chemicals 
and their safe use (EC 1907/2006, which is known as the REACH 
Directive), Delta confirms that we do not incorporate, above the maximum 
allowances, the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC's), and that they 
are not present in the products and/or materials provided by our 
organization. The European Union's European Chemical Agency (ECHA) 
has determined that these substances involve health and environment 
risks. 
 
In addition, Delta Electronics Mfg. Corp. is committed to making our 
customer’s compliance with REACH as simple and straight forward as 
possible for all our products. We have determined that none of our products 
contain the [191] SVHC substances listed on the candidate list. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Reagan 

Mark Reagan 
Director of Quality Assurance 


